
 

Govt.College for Women,Nawakadal,Srinagar 

PG DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT STUDIES 

 

Notice is hereby issued for the students of MBA 1st semester, Batch 2022 that 

their regular classwork will start from 6th September, 2022. All the students are 

directed to attend their classes regularly. 

 

Dr.Shabana Ali 

HOD MANAGEMENT STUDIES 

Dated: 03/09/2022 

 

Cc/- 

Madam Principal for information 
Concerned Staff to note 
Office File 


